

## **Attention Chiropractic Students**

## It's not too late to sign-up to attend MCA Day at the Capitol

Join Chiropractic Doctors from across the State of Minnesota on the morning of **Thursday, March 9**<sup>th</sup> in meetings with members of the Legislature discussing issues of interest to the profession and the patients we serve.

This is an opportunity to participate in grass-roots advocacy and the University recognizes this event as an <u>excused absence</u> from class and clinic so please meet with your instructors or clinic supervisors.

To attend, contact Dr. Chuck Sawyer (<u>csawyer@nwhealth.edu</u>) with your hometown voting district, or just provide him with your address and zip code – in other words, where you are registered to vote!

After you register, you will receive additional information about bus transportation to and from the Capitol, appointment times, and Legislative Fact sheets with talkingpoints about two important bills we are supporting.

You can also attend the MCA convention for <u>FREE</u> as a guest of the association.



## Make arrangements to attend both events today!